
 

COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS   

NOVEMBER 9, 2020 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met November 9, 2020 at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners Mark Fleming, Steve 

Greene and Keith Roe were present. Carla J Waugh, County Clerk was present for the meeting.  

 

The Commissioners commended the Election Boards, Staff and Officer for an excellent job handling the 

election in light of the pandemic and the high record voter turnout. 

 

The minutes of the November 2, 2020 County Commissioners meeting were approved. 

 

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, discussed maintenance and equipment repairs.  

 

Nancy Marihugh, Health Administrator, reported that Jewell County has 32 confirmed cases of COVID-19.  

 

Kevin Peroutek, Noxious Weed Director, Emergency Preparedness Director and 911 Coordinator reported that 

the County received delivery of the trailer with sign. He also reported that the order was finalized on community 

signs on trailers. 

 

Andrew Pumphrey inquired about the CDBG CV Grants.   

 

 The meeting was adjourned at 10:40 a.m. 

 

 

__________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Keith Roe, Member       Mark Fleming, Chairman  

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk    Steve Greene, Member 


